WHOOPSTE WEDNESDAY: NOV. 3, 2021

UPCOMING EVENTS:

November 3rd: Athletic Club Meeting @ 7:00 pm in Cafeteria
November 5th: Picture Retakes

November 7th: Daylight Savings ends

November 8th: No School/Teacher Inservice /
November 10th: Home and School meeting @ 7:00 pm in Cafeteria ¢ v
November 11th: Veteran's Day

November 12th: 12 pm Noon Dismissal/NO PM PreK

November 14th: Pancake Breakfast- 8:30 am-12:00 pm Cafeteria
November 19th: Quarter 2 Midterm

November 24th: No School/Thanksgiving Break

November 25th: Thanksgiving

November 26th: No School/ Thanksgiving Break

November 29th: $2.00 Dress Down Day

UPDATES AND REMINDERS

WHOOPS! This late newsletter goes out to all you parents. I am watching my two nephews this week who are two
and one years old. How any of you get anything done on time ever is beyond me and nothing short of a miracle.
Thank you for your patience!

Picture Retakes: If your child was gone or would like to take retakes of their school pictures, those will be this
Friday, November 5th. Those students can come to school dressed in their Sunday best for their photos. Please keep
in mind when choosing clothes that students will still have recess and some will have PE.

Teacher Christmas Wish List: In the next few weeks I will send out the Google Site for Teacher Wish Lists for
anything you may want to get them for Christmas. This is not a requirement of anyone, but I do know many of you
are incredibly generous to our teachers, and you like to know what they actually want! Be on the lookout for that.

Follow-Up Friday Changes: I will be making changes to Follow-Up Friday. It will not longer be a second newsletter
that is almost identical to this one. Take Home Tuesday will be where you receive all your information, still.
Follow-Up Friday will now be Faith Friday. I will still include dates of upcoming events, but will now include photos
of what students are doing to study faith in school, information on feast days, saints, scripture, and more!

Requests for Posts: If you want to have something added into THT for a sport, club, or event that you sponsor.
Please either send a flyer or type out the exact wordage. We will not accept a request unless it is in the exact form it
is meant to be seen. This means we will not create the message/information for you.

Primetime Spirit Wear Out of Stock: For those of you who were unable to purchase a STB sweatshirt from our
spirit store because they became out of stock. A plain maroon crew neck sweatshirt (find options here) or a plain
maroon cardigan (find options here) will be fine to wear as part of our uniform. When I speak to our Dennis
Uniform rep this year to discuss next year’s uniforms. I will have them add cardigans and crew neck sweatshirts to
our official uniform.

ST. BERNARD'S SPORTS SECTION

Congratulations to John Svehla: Coach Svehla, our St. Bernard's Athletic Director, and his varsity
volleyball players at Papillion-LaVista made it to the state volleyball tournament! Good luck at
state, Coach!


https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C5CHFA_enUS905US905&sxsrf=AOaemvIfQ-7E1mq9z_CcFCVkoBKMaJt0DA:1635269713363&q=plain+maroon+crew+neck+sweatshirt&spell=1&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwj7toGzzujzAhWGKM0KHWOmAQ8QBSgAegQIARAx&biw=1440&bih=705&dpr=2
https://www.google.com/search?q=plain+maroon+cardigan&rlz=1C5CHFA_enUS905US905&sxsrf=AOaemvJPqEvSwMK_mqDEHPxBIdL3uyf2-g%3A1635270728459&ei=SEB4Ya-iG5OQtAa80Ipo&ved=0ahUKEwiv5oWX0ujzAhUTCM0KHTyoAg0Q4dUDCA4&uact=5&oq=plain+maroon+cardigan&gs_lcp=Cgdnd3Mtd2l6EAMyBAgjECcyBAgjECcyBggAEBYQHjoHCAAQRxCwAzoICCEQFhAdEB5KBQg8EgExSgQIQRgAUIvRBFio1QRg_9kEaAFwAngAgAFliAGNBJIBAzUuMZgBAKABAcgBCMABAQ&sclient=gws-wiz

Congratulations 6th Grade Volleyball: For getting second place in last weekend's tournament!
Way to go, girls!

Mini-Tigers Volleyball: There is still time to register for mini-tigers volleyball! See flyer below.
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